
1

Subject: Comprehensive Plan Feedback - Pause the Plan

From: Grigory Filonov 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 5:24 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Feedback - Pause the Plan 

GreeƟngs, 

As Ann Arbor resident, I am wriƟng to urge you to pause your Comprehensive Plan and to seek larger public input. It is a 
major step that will negaƟvely affect life of many Ann Arbor families who specifically sought for quite single-family 
housing neighborhoods. The public clearly was not informed well enough about this major change and more 
consideraƟon is needed. 

Sincerely, 
Grigory Filonov 


